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Decision:  Supply, Installation and Maintenance of Fare Gates for PRESTO – Contract 
Amendment 
 
At its meeting on June 12, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Approve the award of a contract amendment increasing the upset limit by $54.7M (to a total 

of $92.4M which includes the purchase of the fare gates) for the provision of maintenance 
services until the end of 2025 and additional implementation services from S&B, in 
accordance with the TTC’s contract with S&B for the Supply and Install of Fare Gates, 
including services as follows:  

 
a. $51.3M of operating cost for maintenance services until the end of 2025.  

b. $3.4M of capital cost for backend system, networking set-up and other 
implementation costs including change notices. 

 

 


